
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
COUNTY OF WAYNE 
TOWN OF PIKEVILLE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Pikeville Town Council will conduct a PUBLIC HEARING on March 13, 2023, at: 

6:00PM, or soon thereafter in the Council Chambers at the Pikeville Town Hall 
located at 105 W. School Street, Pikeville, NC, for the purpose of deliberating on the 

following: 

o Public Hearing on a Zoning Variance Request submitted by James P. 

Griffin, for 104 S. Mill Street, Pikeville, NC. The property is owned by James P. 
Griffin, LLC and is referenced as Wayne County parcel id number 3603179145. 
The property is zoned R6 and located in the Town limits. The applicant would 

like a variance. 

For more information, please contact the Town Manager at (919) 242-5126. 

Timothy Biggerstaff, Town Manager 


